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Kristen Walentisch

From: K Hesse <kah4922@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 9:09 PM

To: Sam Shelby; DRCA Land Use Committee; B Noll; JC Herz; Stephen Ducker

Subject: 218 E Mt. Ida

Hi Sam, on behalf of the DRCA Land Use Committee, we have no issue with the special exception for the front porch at 

218 E. Mt. Ida. 

Best, 

Kristine Hesse 

DRCA LUC Chair 


